
Dear Committee Members, 

Please recommend a ‘Do Not Pass’ on HB1469. 

There should be no question on why you would recommend a ‘Do Not Pass’ on this atrocious piece of legislation and 

attempt to inject more propaganda into the citizens of ND.  This bill is blatantly unconstitutional – it grossly infringes on 

my right to privacy and my freedom of religion. For those two reasons you MUST recommend a ‘Do Not Pass’ on 

HB1469. 

Sincerely, 

McKenzie McCoy 

Watford City, ND 

District 39 


